
4Th Amendment to WC -2009-0277 Update May 18, 2009 

The below 3 pictures taken May 17, 2009 after no rain for at least three days. I spoke with a neighbor 
today she told me that the house to the left of this silver vehicle 11357 Aspen Woods recently had close 
to four feet of water in it.    I called in a complaint today May 18,2009 at 10:50 am., complaint 
#4832563.  At 2:20 pm I saw a MAWC van inspecting the water in the street. I wonder how long 
MAWC will let this one leak without repairing it?



These three below were taken on May 18,2009 After no rain for at least four days




